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Lynda Brewster

From: dcplanning shared

Subject: FW: Sport England Acknowledgement: SDNP/21/01783/FUL SEAFORD COLLEGE, 

LAVINGTON PARK GU28 0NB (SE ref: PA/21/SE/CHI/58180)

From: planning.south@sportengland.org [mailto:planning.south@sportengland.org]  
Sent: 07 April 2021 14:07 
To: dcplanning shared 
Subject: Sport England Acknowledgement: SDNP/21/01783/FUL SEAFORD COLLEGE, LAVINGTON PARK GU28 0NB 
(SE ref: PA/21/SE/CHI/58180) 

 
  
  

Dear Jenna Shore, 
  

App Ref:  SDNP/21/01783/FUL 
Site: SEAFORD COLLEGE, LAVINGTON PARK GU28 0NB 
Proposal: Proposed addition of an indoor cricket lane, golf lane and two new 
teaching classrooms and office to the rear of the existing sports hall. 

 
Thank you for consulting Sport England on the above application. I can confirm that the 
consultation has been received and was accepted on 07/04/2021. 
 
In accordance with Paragraph 011 of NPPG (Article 22 of the Development Management 
Procedure (England) Order 2015), Sport England will respond to this consultation within 21 
days of the date of acceptance. 
 
However, if insufficient information is received in order to allow us to make a substantive 
response to the consultation, Sport England will contact you to request further information. 
The 21 day deadline will not commence until receipt of the additional information. 

 
As a public body, Sport England is subject to the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000, which gives members of the public the right to access the information we hold. In the 
event of a request being received, we will be obliged to release information relating to the 
application and our response unless an exemption in the Act applies. You should therefore 
inform us if you believe any elements of your submission to be confidential or commercially 
sensitive so that we can take your concerns into account. 
 
If you would like any further information or advice please contact the undersigned at the 
address below 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Planning Administration Team 
 
E: planning.south@sportengland.org  
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PLEASE NOTE, Sport England offices are now CLOSED. We currently have no access 
for the foreseeable future due to Covid 19. 

Please send any planning applications/strategic consultations & planning general 
enquiries via email only to:  

Planning.south@sportengland.org 

We will endeavor to respond within our usual timescales.  

We thank you for your patience. 

  
 

  

 

  

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
 
Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes. 

This image cannot currently be  
displayed.


